Public Service Commission

Nebraska Broadband Bridge Program
Capital Funds Project

| am writing this letter in support of Vistabeam'’s (Inventive Wireless of Nebraska) proposed
deployment in McGrew. Having a good internet connection of 100/100 mbps is crucial for kids
doing on-line classes and people working from home. McGrew is a small town but should have
access to the same high speed internet as bigger cities or more densely populated areas. We
own and operate a very well known establishment and we rely on high speed internet for credit
card machines, bookkeeping, streaming and security. Vistabeam is also a local company that
can handle customer service requests in a reasonable amount of time.

Thapk you for considerjng this project.
7/—9?9

~ Jody and Angie Buskirk



